
 

 

Ref: Balancebike/BB 
 
12th March 2025 
 
Reception Balance Bike Training 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that your child will be receiving Balance Bike training 
from instructors at Aspire Sports. The training will be taking place in May. 
 
Balance Bike training helps children make the transition from a balance bike to an ordinary pedal 
bike much easier in a safe, challenging but fun way. It focuses on basic bike skills, takes away the use 
of stabilisers and promotes the fundamental skill of cycling. 
 
Please ensure your child is provided with suitable clothing. Balance bikes will be provided by the 
instructors and your child is always expected to wear an appropriate cycle safety helmet. Helmets 
are also provided but if you would like your child to wear their own helmet please ensure they bring 
this to school on the training dates. 
 
Please complete the below consent slip and return to class teachers by Friday 4th April 2025. Once 
slips are returned, children will be placed into groups, parents will be informed when their child will 
complete the training.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         

 
Balance Bike Training 

 
Child’s name: ......................................................................................................... Class: ………………….. 
 
Parent/carer name…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 
Emergency contact number……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Medical requirements (if applicable)………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child’s photo to be taken and used in the school newsletter/ I do not wish 
for my child’s photo to be taken and used in the school newsletter.   (Please circle) 
 
   I have read and understood the information contained within the parent letter. 
 
Signed:................................................................................................................. Date:........................... 


